Are you ready to get
back to school?

Vaccination requirements have changed for students in the state of Maine. Beginning
September 1, 2021, under Maine Law, religious and philosophical objections to
vaccination in school settings are no longer allowed, with limited exceptions.

Make sure your student is up to date on their vaccinations to ensure a safe, healthy,
and on time start to the school year. Make an appointment today!
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